
Abernethy Primary | 78 Main Street | Abernethy | PH2 9LA 
: 01738 472676 | : abernethy@pkc.gov.uk 

Education & Children’s Services 

Improving Lives Together 
Ambition I Compassion I Integrity 

 

 

 

 

13th May 2021 

 

P7-Perth High School Transition Arrangements 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
Please find below an overview of the details I am aware of with regards to P7-Perth High Transition 
arrangements. 
 
 

• Transition Arrangements this year shall be virtual once again 

• Transition Week shall begin on the week of the 7th June 

• A range of transition activities shall be forwarded by the High School and be delivered by Mrs 
Hepburn. Feedback shall then be forwarded to the High School. These activities shall be centred 
around the pupils getting to know the High School and its many departments and staff. 

• Enhanced transitions are to continue – If this is relevant to you and your family, we shall 
continue to be in touch to finalise plans 

• Community Link staff have visited the school on Monday 10th May. She answered a range of 
questions which the pupils had regarding their move. 

• Citizenship day – This shall take place again this year. We currently have 2 pupils who are within 
the cluster wide planning group. This too shall be delivered to all virtually. 

• Induction days – It is planned that the first 2 days of the pupils attending the High School shall be 
focused on Induction Activities. 

 

I appreciate this is an anxious time and would urge if you did have any further queries, to please contact 
myself or the High School directly and we shall support. 
 

SJMcKenzie 

Ms Suz McKenzie 

Abernethy Primary & Nursery Headteacher 

 


